October 24, 2017 --- Fire Dept Meeting
Meeting called to order at 7:30pm

Motion to accept Secretary's minutes by Jerry Kempke and 2™ by Scott Herzog. Motion to
accept financial report by Tyler Readman and 2™ by Scott Herzog.

Old Business:

Beaver Fundraiser November 14™ 4:00-7:00pm Spegetti Dinner. If you can donate some sweets
that would be great.

Meat Raffles:

Adults 12 and up $7.00, ages 8-11 $4.00 and under 8 are free. Money will go to dry hydrant in
Beaver.

Dry Hydrants were discussed for Beaver. Will not be done until Spring.

Fundraiser—No new report.

Discussion on EMT Training with Four Wheelers. Training for winter will be at 7:00pm.
Maps for Beaver are not here yet.

New building and trucks were discussed, along with trucks for fires from both buildings.
Cameras might be put up on all buildings.

New Business:

Possible new member was introduced, Robert Butzlaff. Offiers meet at 6:00pm next meeting to
interview.

Battalian Chief was discussed. If we should change from old way.
‘We have gotten the ok to fix the floor in station 1.

A vote for Battalian Chief was taken John Kussow station 2 unanimous vote same for Terry
Gannigan for station 1. Unanimous vote for changing Lieutenant to Captain.

DNR Grant was discussed, we reviewed a grant towards a new UTV. A committee is being put
together.

Motion to adjourn at 8:30pm by Tyler Readman and 2™ by John Kussow.



